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              Dubai Fitness Challenge 2023 – Dress Up Day 

    
 

Dear Parents, 

 
This year, GEMS Legacy School will participate in the 7th year of Dubai Fitness Challenge. We 

aim to inspire everyone to lead active, healthy lifestyles that are fitness focused. 

 
On Friday, November 10th, make sure that your child feels excited about being active and 

pulling out their finest sportswear! Students will enter our school dressed as active athletes, 

representing the sport of their choice, or as modern-day or historical sports legends. To truly 

demonstrate our dedication to DFC 2023, we kindly request all students, teachers, and staff 

to participate! 

 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 


